
From: Stephen Wood
Sent: 11 Oct 2022 07:46:12
To: DMST@harrogate.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: 22/03915/FUL - HOUSEHOLDER PLANNING APPLICATION: WORKS AT 3 RALPH GARTH
TOCKWITH
Attachments: BAT SURVEY EXEMPTION REQUEST rev A .pdf, Block Plan of The Site Proposed.pdf, Location
Plan.pdf, Planning Form.pdf, RG03-202 rev D AS PROPOSED - Planning.pdf, CIL FORM 1.pdf, RG03-201 AS

EXISTING.pdf

Dear Harrogate
Planning

Please see attached
planning application for
works at the above
address.

This application is a resubmission of a similar application ref 22/02769/FUL within a year and so we believe that no fee should apply.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me

Kind Regards

Steve Wood
Stephen Wood Architectural Services Ltd
07939 076737

Warning: This email is from an external source outside of the organisation. Do not
click links, open attachments, reply or forward internally unless you know and trust
the sender.


